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I do not support HB2004. No Ranked-Choice Voting System in Oregon! This will add 

additional election costs and further REDUCE transparency. There needs to be ONE 

VOTE per ONE American Citizen. This is only a tactic to cement more the needs of 

computers and machines in our elections. Our DMV records weren't prevented from 

massive hacking. So what makes you think you can protect us from election fraud 

and hacking by adding this complexity to the process?  SAY NO-NO-NO TO THIS 

BILL! Voting should NOT be multiple choice. 


